appropriately trained reserve forces for such unexpected *ad hoc* duties would, in the opinion of the Subcommittee, permit more efficient and effective use of regular forces.

The Subcommittee further considers it might be useful if reserve officers and men, on occasion, be seconded to the Coast Guard for experience in Arctic surface operations.

Moreover, in the opinion of the Subcommittee, sufficient regular force personnel should be assigned to the training of reserve forces to ensure that the reserve will be able to reach the standard of competence required to fulfil its tasks.

A copy of the relevant Minutes of Proceedings (Issue No. 32) is tabled.

(The Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence accompanying the said Report recorded as Appendix No. 98 to the Journals).